Dear Sir/Madam

Shropshire Council Site Allocations and Management of Development Plan (SAMDev) Plan:
Pre-Submission Draft (Final Plan) consultation from 17 March to 28 April 2014

Prees Parish Council has considered the SAMDev Pre-Submission draft, it welcomes the revisions to the
Prees Cluster and wishes to support the SAMDev Plan as it now stands.

The Parish Council has no representations to make regarding the “Soundness” of the Plan.
Regards Lesley

Lesley Rumney
Clerk to Prees Parish Council





